
  
   

 

3 March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

NATIONAL TENNIS FINAL – BOLTON /  9-11 MARCH 2017 
 

Due to their ongoing success in the Aegon Team Tennis competition, we are pleased to inform you 
that your son has been selected to represent Bishop Wordsworth's School in the forthcoming 
National Finals which will be held at Bolton Arena on 9 and 11 March. 
 

Bishop Wordsworth's School will be subsidising part of the cost of travel, reducing the cost to 
£40.00 per pupil.  Evening meals will not be included and your son will therefore be required to 
purchase his own evening meal on the Thursday and Friday evenings. 
 

We will be travelling by hire car and departing from school on Thursday morning and returning 
Saturday evening.   
 

Deadline for payment of £40.00: 6 March 2017 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via:  www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover 
the cost of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip.  
Please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr R Demain-Griffiths 
Director of Sport 
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